
Welcome to our school newsletter - Issue 7 

 

 

Please return your 

child’s Sticky Toffee 

Pudding design for the 

competition by Friday 

13.10.23 to staff on the 

gates in the morning. 

Please click here for 

more information. 

 

Tickets for the PTA 

Fireworks event go on 

sale tomorrow. 

Please click here for 

more information. 

PTA Reminders 

    Headteacher’s Headlines 
      www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 

Thank you for still remembering 

to follow the preferred route 

round Christ Church Mount and 

keeping the school to your left! 

Stamford Green 
Primary School and Nursery 

I N S P I R I N G  Welcome to our School Newsletter - Issue 3 - October 2023 

Fireworks 2023 
Friday 3rd November  
  Gates open 5.00pm  
Display starts 6.30pm 

Dear Families, 

 

As the first half term 

of the academic 

year draws to a 

close, this newsletter              

celebrates the 

school turning 50!  

From visiting authors to 

planting bulbs and Y6 and 

YN officially opening the 

nursery, it was a chance 

for us all to look back on 

the school’s history. 

 

Thank you to all the 

parents/carers that                

support the PTA as the                 

fundraising paid for 

the author visits.  The 

volunteer roster for the 

PTA fireworks evening 

is live on PTA Events so 

maybe you could 

spare thirty minutes to 

help?  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Druce                                                                                         

Headteacher  

https://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters&pid=65
https://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters&pid=65
http://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk


T O G E T H E R N E S S 

The children enjoyed author visits, as part of our birthday celebrations                              

from Zehra Hicks and AF Harrold. 



T O G E T H E R N E S S 

The official opening of our Club House and Nursery Building included our Y6 

children singing a song and the Co Head Boys and Girls reciting a poem to our 

Nursery children. Zehra Hicks, our visiting author (for YR to Y2) and past parent of 

the school, cut the ribbon as the children gave three cheers. 



T O G E T H E R N E S S 

The whole school took part in planting bulbs in the shape of 

the number 50 that will flower throughout the year. 



T O G E T H E R N E S S 

We ended our week of celebrating by saying thank you to all the 

volunteers that help or have helped Stamford Green.  The school 

motto of ‘working together to be the best we can’ is brought alive 

by you all and we are very grateful. 


